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The district reviewed multiple sources of data prior to the development and subsequent update of our Comprehensive District Improvement Plan (CDIP).  The needs assessment process involved analyzing student performance data and district practices, utilizing data driven decisions and identifying gaps in student achievement tied to student academic performance.

Each member of the Instructional Services Team reviewed specific data from their content area and updated the strategies and activities servicing the priority needs addressed in the 2010-11 CDIP.  The directors developed strategies to respond to the barriers that hindered accomplishment of the goals.  The plan was reviewed with the Superintendent and Associate Superintendents to gain individual comments and expectations, insuring alignment in each respective area of assignment. The Comprehensive Planning Stakeholder Committee has representation from principals, parents, community members, board members, district staff and students. This committee had opportunities to review the plan and offer suggestions/comments to improve the plan.  The updated CDIP, with Implementation and Impact Checks listed, is a product of such stakeholder collaboration and is attached for the board’s review.  The updated CDIP will be posted to the Hardin County Schools web site to allow any student, parent, staff or community member access to its content.

The CDIP Committee believes the efforts stemming from this year’s Comprehensive District Improvement Plan in the areas of; Academic Achievement, Learning Environment and Efficiency will continue to move us closer to realizing our goal of reaching every student with the opportunities and strategies necessary for them to be proficient or distinguished in all areas of academic instruction.  By continuously analyzing student data and through an innovative and research validated intervention process, we will identify and provide additional instructional strategies to meet each student’s need.   We have mapped out several strategies in our Comprehensive Improvement Plan to address particular needs and areas of focus.  The planning process follows the District Standards and Indicators set forth by Kentucky Department of Education (KDE).  

